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Pauline Mitchelmore 

 
I would like to register my support for the proposed neighbourhood plan as a true 
reflection of the wishes of the residents.  

 
It has been evident that during the time of the pandemic and the consequent delay 
in gaining approval of the plan, landowners have attempted to capitalise on 
increasing the developments within our small community.  Knowing full well, that 
despite numerous objections and consequent appeals, the strength of feeling is as 
strong as ever and the Neighbourhood Plan will go a long way to safeguard the 
future of the village. 

 
The volunteers have dedicated an extraordinary amount of time in creating this 
plan and have been exemplary in their efforts to reflect and deliver our wishes. 

 
Once again, I fully support and welcome the plan. 

 


